
Faculty staff
christmas event   

The Arts Staff Club invites all employees

at Arts and their famil ies to. . .

 

1st of December at 16-18 (4-6 PM)

In Nobelparken

17th of  November at the latest

WHERE

WHEN

RSVP

We hope that you, your partner, children, and/or

grandchildren will join us at the annual Christmas event

in the Nobel Park canteen. There will be Danish

‘risengrød’ (rice porridge), goodie bags for the children,

and a lot of Christmas fun. You are also more than

welcome to join your colleagues for a cup of coffee and

a cozy Christmas event without family and children. 

 

Participation is free of charge for Arts employees and

their families, but registration is necessary due to

catering. Register via the QR code or visit:

medarbejdere.au.dk/en/faculties/arts/

staff-club-arts

We hope
to see you!
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